
 

 

Newsletter Friday 20th December 2024 

Parking  

Parking and driving within the school grounds / driveway has escalated to a serious safety 

concern.  

We politely ask that you do not drive into school or park within the staff car park or driveway 

when dropping off or collecting children from school or Oughty Owls. This area is for staff use 

only, unless you have a registered Blue Badge and consent from school. We have had a number 

of incidents again this week that could have resulted in serious accidents. Children should be 

using the pedestrian entrances and at no time entering or crossing the car park or driveway. We 

ask for your support in keeping our school community safe.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation with this matter.  

Well done to all 

What a busy few weeks it has been! We have had some amazing performances from our REC, Y1 

and Y2, a beautiful Carol concert at St Peter's Church with Y3 and 4 as well as a Taiko drumming 

concert with Y6. Well done to all our children that have performed so well and thanks to our 

families to supporting these events. 

 



 

Elf Run 

On Monday, school was filled with elves as children and staff embarked on the Elf Run to raise 

money for St Rocco's Hospice and a memorial for our beloved Mrs Hindes. A huge well done to 

all the children, who ran brilliantly and have helped to raise money for this great cause! A huge 

thank you to Miss Maddison for organising the inflatable assault course- the children loved it! 

A great big thank you to everyone who has supported the children and donated to this special 

cause. 

 



A Fantastic Fundraising Effort 

A group of our Y6 girls ran a stall at the Christmas Fair this year selling a selection of homemade 

crafts, they raised a fantastic amount in aid of St Anne's Hospice. 

Well done girls, what an amazing achievement. 

School Lunch 

On Monday the children enjoyed a wonderful Christmas lunch. A big thank you and well done to 

Mrs Bonner and the Kitchen Team for  preparing, cooking and serving a fabulous meal for nearly 

the whole school.  

End of Term 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a very happy Christmas and New 

Year. A big thank you on behalf of all staff to those of you that have sent cards, kind wishes and 

gifts.  

As you are aware, school closes today for the Christmas break and will re-open on Tuesday 7th 

January. We have an exciting Spring Term ahead, with lots of opportunities planned for the 

children.  

Thank You Oughty PTA 

We would like to say a big thank you to Oughty PTA for all their support in the run up to 

Christmas. Among the many things they have supported school with this half term are: served 

tea/mince pies at the productions, provided decorations/food/volunteers for the Santa 

Breakfasts, provided decorations/volunteers for Elf Day, provided sweets for the class parties as 

well as put on a wonderful Christmas Fair to name a few. Without the support of the PTA, these 

magical events would not be able to go ahead. Remember as parents/carers you are 

automatically part of the PTA. If you would like to help at future events or know more about the 

PTA, please check out our PTA page on the website or contact us 

at hello.oughtypta@hotmail.com 

You can also join us on facebook! Search https://m.facebook.com/groups/398427670280001/ 

It was wonderful to see so many of our families and children at Lymm Diskensian and we even 

made it into the Warrington Guardian online! Thank you for supporting us at this lovely 

community event. 

https://m.facebook.com/groups/398427670280001/
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